
Does Money 
Grow on YOUR 		

		  Trees?

Woodland
Wednesdays

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender.

Ashtabula Soil & Water 
Conservation District

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 
at 6 PM 

Maplewood Career Center
7075 St. Rt. 88 

Ravenna, OH 44266

To register: call 330-235-6811 
or email Anthony at: alerch@

portageswcd.org 

Join us to learn about the benefits of participating in the 

Portage CAUV tax reduction program.  Information 

will also be shared about some federal financial 

assistance programs such as EQIP & CSP and how 

they might work for your farm or woodlot. This program 

will help you understand some of the many factors that 

contribute to the economic value of woodlots.  

Speakers include: John Kehn, ODNR Division of Forestry,  

Sean Knepper, Trumbull SWCD Forestry Specialist, & Kara 

MacDowell, USDA-NRCS.  The Portage County Farm Bureau 

will be hosting this event.

Woodland Wednesdays programs will 
continue to follow current state guidelines 
for Covid-19 safety.  Masks are highly 
recommended.  If you are not fully vaccinated, 
please wear a mask.
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